## The Kids' Place Preschool Newsletter

Mission Statement: "Bringing families together through Christ-centered learning."

March 2018



Three Year Olds

March 1st

Donuts for Dads

March 8th
Oval Day
Favorite team's Shirt

<u>March 13th</u> Upside Down Day

> March 29th Easter Party

April 24th Field Trip

May 10th Muffins for Moms

<u>TKP</u>
<u>March 11th</u>
Daylight Savings

March 18th
TKP Church weekend

March 19-22 Book Fair

March 22nd Family Fun Night

March 26th
In-House Summer & Fall
Registration

April 2nd-6th Spring Break

April 9th
Open Registration

VPK
March 7th
Donuts for Dads

March 16th
VPK Rm. 30 Open
Extended Care Open

March 28th Easter Party

April 12th Field Trip

May 9th Muffins for Moms "But ask the animals, and they will teach you, or the birds of the air, and they will tell you: or speak to the earth, and it will teach you, or let the fish of the sea inform you." Job 12:7

## From the Director:

I would like to thank all of you for the donations that you provided for our special valentine snack. We appreciate everything that you do. Thank you for being a big part of The Kids Place Preschool and your child's early education. Registration for summer and fall will begin on March 26th so please watch for more information! Please mark your calendar for our annual Family Fun Night!! It will be on March 22nd from 5:00pm to 7:00pm see below for more details!! As you can see we are heading into a very busy time so please take a few minutes to read all of the information that is posted on the boards in front of your child's classroom and what is located on the sign in/out tables in front of your child's classroom. Please let us know if you have any questions!

Pam Sparks

## **Important Reminders**

**Donuts for Dad:** Three year old classes-Thursday March 1<sup>st</sup> join your child in their classroom at 9:00a.m. for special treats and circle time! VPK students invite your special male figure in your life to join us in the sanctuary at 9:00 on March 7th for fellowship and then enjoy a special treat and play ball in the court yard!

<u>Family Fun Night:</u> March 22nd from 5 to 7:00pm. Hope everyone is going to come and enjoy all the fun and spend an evening with your family. There is going to be a variety of games, a bounce house, photo booth and snow cones. We have several different organizations from our community, including the fire fighters, Brevard Sheriff fingerprinting and SPCA!! Chick-fil-a will also be available for purchase.

<u>Kids' Place Weekend:</u> Join us for the 11:00 service on Sunday, March 18<sup>th</sup> to celebrate The Kids' Place. The children will be singing a few songs!

TKP Registration: Preschool In-House Registration for the fall and summer programs will begin March 26th. Registration will open to the public on April 9th. The preschool office is open for registration from 7:00am to 6:00pm daily. All accounts must be at a zero balance in order to register for any program. If you are enrolled in a fall program now you must still register for summer. Please contact us at 267-7308 x3 or email me at <a href="mailto:psparks@ircumc.com">psparks@ircumc.com</a> if you have any questions. In the summer the tuition will be taken out of your accounts on Monday.

**VPK** Certificates of Eligibility: If your child is four on or before September 1<sup>st</sup> they are eligible for VPK in August. You must have the certificate from the Early Learning Coalition and we have sent home information on how to obtain athe certificate.

<u>VPK Field Trip: Fort Christmas</u> April 12th we will all meet at the school at 8:45 and leave promptly at 9:00. Please remember that your child needs transportation and we are asking for donations of \$4.00 per person. This is the fee for our special tour guides that we will be having. After the tour we will have lunch in the big pavilion! Due to the guidelines from Orange County Parks & Recreation siblings are not allowed due to the high number of children that we have enrolled. I'm really looking forward to our pioneer experience and if you have any questions please ask the office.

Three Year Olds Field Trip: The threes will be going to Fox Lake Farm on April 24th and then to Fox Lake Park for lunch.

<u>VPK Program:</u> Mark your calendar for the end of the year program which will be on May15th at 7:00p.m.in the gym!!

<u>Cell Phones:</u> Please turn off cell phones when picking up your children. This will give you the opportunity to speak to the teachers and your child about their day.

TKP Website: The Kid's Place is on the web! If you haven't already, check us out at ircumc.com

The Kids' Place is a ministry of Indian River City United Methodist Church.